

<b>Title:</b>	Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education (SACRE)
<b>Date:</b>	19 <sup>th</sup> January 2018
<b>Place:</b>	Landmark House, Ipswich
<b>Time:</b>	09:30 – 12.30pm
<b>Invited to attend:</b>	<p><b>A</b> – P Kaur, Dr A Marfleet, D Johnston, J v Helvert, A Pentreath, E Sugarman, M Manwar Ali, I Prettyman,</p> <p><b>B</b> – H Matter (Chair), H Moore, J Sheat</p> <p><b>C</b> – M Cobbold ,T Rankin, S Cobbold, G Kingston, D Yaroslaw, W Buisst</p> <p><b>D</b> – K Soons, P Calver, E Brambley-Crawshaw, J Spicer, J Lee</p> <p>Servicing Officer – Jan McGuire</p> <p>Clerk – Linden Pitcher</p> <p>C Capey: observer</p>

Item	Relevant business considered and facts noted		Time
1.	<p><b>Welcome</b></p> <p><b>Apologies</b> – Karen Soons</p>	<p><b>HM</b></p> <p><b>LP/JM</b></p>	5
2.	<p><b>Suffolk SACRE moving forward:</b> Raising standards and quality of provision of RE</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Servicing Officers Report 2016-2017:</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• JM has made amendments from last meeting. Data has been added from REQM &amp; GCSE/A Level results.</li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>Agreement to adopt the report 2016-17</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Report to be formally agreed/adopted</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Commissioned work:</li> <li>• <b>NASACRE</b> membership to go up to £105 from £95 – SACRE to agree</li> <li>• <b>Westhill/ NASACRE funded project</b> to promote the Toolkit in Suffolk rural mono-cultural schools linked to diverse schools is now entering stage 2: engaging with up to 4 mono-cultural rural schools and two multi- cultural urban schools (Ipswich). The website pages are now live. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• JM has approached JS as a champion for SACRE’s project, to help to seek match funding from the political leads linked to the schools highlighted last meeting.</li> </ul> </li> </ul> <p><a href="http://www.westhillendowment.org/suffolk-sacre-bridging-diversity/Home">http://www.westhillendowment.org/suffolk-sacre-bridging-diversity/Home</a></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• AREIAC EXEC project January 2018: supporting future leaders of RE. Suffolk has been accepted as a pilot area and the project is ongoing.</li> <li>• <b>Agreed Syllabus Conference 2017:</b> brief update: agreed last meeting that the ASC review would require additional time.</li> </ul>	<p><b>JM</b></p> <p><b>ALL</b></p> <p><b>JM</b></p> <p><b>HM/</b></p> <p><b>JM</b></p>	<p><b>10</b></p> <p><b>5</b></p> <p><b>5</b></p>
4.	<p><b>Compliance with the statutory requirement:</b></p> <p>Determinations/ collective worship/ complaints about RE and collective worship.</p>		

	None received		
5.	<b>1. Raising standards and quality of provision of RE</b> <b>2. Management of SACRE: SCC LA Support</b> (combined agenda item) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Religious Quality Mark: nothing to report</li> <li>Monitoring of provision: Standards and quality of RE: Ofsted analysis support from LA: SCC: LA progress to report</li> <li>SACRE ½ Day Conference to launch the revised syllabus: June 2018 1.30 -4.30.</li> <li>LP to speak to Schools Choice &amp; Wendy Allen re charges etc: update from PC/JL/LP</li> <li>How does SACRE proceed with conference?</li> </ul>	<b>PC/JL/ LP</b>          <b>JM</b>	<b>5</b>          <b>5</b>
7.	<b>Reports: Questions / comments taken from members</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>invited from:</li> <li>Education &amp; Schools Representatives/ Councillors/ Faith Representatives/ SIFRE/ Teach RE/ REQM/ Finance / SACRE proposals/ Conferences</li> <li>Diocesan Report</li> <li>LA Officer Report: SCC</li> <li>SACRE Servicing Officer Report</li> <li><b>AOB: please notify Chair/ Clerk ***in advance of meeting. Please read submitted reports in advance of the meeting.</b></li> </ul>	<b>All</b>	<b>15</b>
8.	<b>Management of SACRE: Governance:</b> SACRE Constitution: Nothing to report		
9.	<b>Minutes of previous meeting-</b> please read and notify Chair of amendments 7 days before meeting.	<b>All</b>	<b>5</b>
11.	<b>Coffee break:</b> Networking: discussions with members Meeting will convene promptly at 10.45	<b>10.25 - 10.45</b>	<b>20</b>
14.	<b>(A) Assessment ASC:</b> working party: Secondary teachers <b>Convening of ASC members</b> Andrew Marfleet/ Jan McGuire <b>Agreed Syllabus Review: Secondary</b> Revisions to documents to be considered: 1) assessment 2) Content	<b>(B) Monitoring of standards and quality of provision of Religious Education</b> Explanation of suggested new SACRE membership monitoring process: Helen Matter Practical pilot session to be reported back at the end of the session	<b>10.45 - 12.10</b>          <b>85</b>
16.	<b>Groups to report back progress</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Discuss process moving forward</li> <li>Decide on timeline/tasks to be allocated</li> </ul>	<b>12.10 - 12.25</b>	<b>15</b>
17.	<b>Close of SACRE meeting/ future dates</b> 29 June – 09:30 -12:30 – Landmark House ** NEW DATES TO BE SET	<b>12.25 - 12.30</b>	<b>5</b> <b>Total</b> <b>180</b>